
Dear Faithful Investors, 
 
My wife and I are so thankful for your part in what God allows us to do here in Japan.  As it is 
now summertime, we have put together another supporter exclusive semi-annual video, our 
first semi-annual report that only covers events from the field and featuring both my wife and 
me speaking Japanese.  We trust that this will be a blessing to you and your church.  Some of 
you have requested shorter videos that is more of a personal greeting to your church - we have 
sent those as instructed, and if there are any other supporting partners that would like an 
abbreviated video with a personal greeting, we would be more than happy to make that edit 
for you.  Below are the links for viewing and downloading these special videos. 
 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/185xcb1w0GI8Jm-eos82aVHY6p2Daco2z/view?usp=sharing 

 

8. Mid-Year Update from Japan.mp4 

drive.google.com 

 
Once again, thank you so much for your part in our ministry here.  Thank you for your example 
of faithfulness in reaching people for Christ and sacrificially investing in missions, no matter 
how unusual the time and circumstances may be. 
 
For His Honor and Glory, 
Go and Danielle Oishi 
II Corinthians 4:5 
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